
The Grad Night Committee Presents: 

What is Grad Night? 

Grad Night is a party for the graduating seniors of Woodside High School’s Class of 

2024. The party is on June 7th, 2024, from 8:00pm – 1:00am and will be held at 

Saratoga Springs. This celebratory event will be held in a beautiful, outdoor, safe 

environment, under the supervision of parents and school staff.  There will be plenty 

of food, drinks and dessert provided through the night. Additionally, there will be a 

fantastic DJ, photo booth, loads of games and festivities throughout the night. 

 

Should I encourage my senior to attend Grad Night? 

Graduating from high school is a significant milestone in a student's life. Your teenager 

is now going to venture forth into the world attending college, working, or taking a gap 

year. Marking this achievement with a celebration makes it more meaningful. This 

party is open to the entire WHS graduating class of 2024. In past years, the party was 

held on a Bay Cruise, which limited attendance. This year, there will be room for every 

graduating senior that wants to attend! For parents, Grad Night offers a worry free, 

safe, supervised place for your teen to have one last celebration with their classmates.  

 



Why does my senior need to purchase a ticket for Grad Night? 

Tickets will go on sale in March and will cost $150. The ticket price covers the cost of 

transportation to and from the event, the cost of the venue, decorations, plus the food, 

drinks, and games. The Grad Night committee tries its very best to keep costs as low as 

possible. The time and effort put in by the committee is voluntary - your ticket price 

only goes towards paying for the actual costs of the party.  

 

Can my senior bring a guest or relative to the Grad Night party? 

No. Only graduates of the Woodside High School Class of 2024 may attend. 

 

Is a late arrival or early departure to the Grad Night Party acceptable? 

Your graduate must arrive at WHS at 6:30pm (time may change slightly), in order to 

get properly checked in by staff and make it on the bus. The buses will arrive back to 

WHS at approximately 2:00am. In order to ensure a safe and sober evening, graduates 

must take the bus to and from the venue. No graduate will be permitted into the venue 

unless they were on the bus. They will have plenty to keep them busy during this 

beautiful night under the stars. 

 

What is the attire for Grad Night? 

Grad Night is an informal, fun event, and students should dress in comfortable 

clothing, and bring a jacket or hoodie for later in the night. 

 

Thank you for your support. More information will be provided in the weeks leading 

up to Graduation and Grad Night. We hope your soon-to-be graduate can attend, as 

we are excited to provide a way for them to celebrate this huge milestone, together! 

Sincerely, 

Class of 2024 Grad Night Committee 
 
 


